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26th September 2022 

 

Year 1 PizzaExpress 
 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 
As part of our topic this half term, where we look at how to take care of ourselves, we have organised a trip to 
PizzaExpress. The children will have an exciting morning learning about good food, tasting fresh ingredients and of 
course making authentic Italian pizza.  The children will be tasting, chopping and looking at different ingredients with 
the staff.  The staff will run through some important cooking basics e.g. washing hands and staying safe in the 
kitchen. Cooking is an important part of the curriculum and allows the children to learn many life skills and what 
better way to experience it than in a restaurant they may know. 
 
Squirrels class – Tuesday 8th November 
9:30am-11:30am   PizzaExpress (Festival place)  
 
Badgers class – Wednesday 9th November 
9:30am – 11:30am   PizzaExpress (Winchester Road)  
 
We are requesting a contribution of £3.00 for this activity which is the cost of the transport as PizzaExpress offer the 

pizza making class for free. This amount is calculated assuming that each child takes part and makes a contribution to 

ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary contributions, the school reserves 

the right to cancel or postpone the trip.   

Please make payment and give consent via Scopay by Friday 14th October 2022.  If you are able to help on this trip, 
please contact the class teacher via Class Dojo. 
 
If your child is in receipt of pupil premium, the cost of the trip will be covered by this funding. 

Children should arrive at school for normal time in the morning and we will be back during the school day so your 
child can either order a school lunch or have a packed lunch at school as normal. The children need to wear school 
uniform for the trip.  
 
If your child has an inhaler or is on any medication on the day of the visit, we will take these with us from school. If 
your emergency contact number for the day will be different to the number we have on file, please ensure you make 
us aware. 
 
Finally, if you would like to help, please let your child’s class teacher know and we will contact if you are needed. 
However, we may have to ask you to meet us at the venue. We love having parents come and share in their children’s 
learning. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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